
 

 

 

WSG REMINDERS: SPRING, 2020 
 

April:   
• Mowing resumes, weather permitting. 

 
May:  

• To maintain the health and safety of our community, the   
 Board has decided to postpone the Spring Fling, scheduled  
  for May 15.  Stay tuned for details about a new date. 

 

June: 
• Pruning will begin again in early June. 
• Power-washing houses is scheduled for the latter half of   

  June. 
 

For more detailed information, always visit our website: 
 

Weathersfieldsg.org 
 
 
Recent Board Action approved 27 February 2020: 

 
Animal Intrusion  

Per the WSG maintenance responsibility matrix, homeowners are responsible for 
the removal and control of animals and pests inside their home.  If a homeowner 
discovers or suspects an animal intrusion (e.g., mice, squirrels, bats, birds), she/he 
should coordinate directly with a professional service provider to address the 
condition.  The homeowner may contact MHP (Mill House Properties) for any 
suggested contractors.  The homeowner and the professional animal/pest service 
are responsible to trap/remove and/or assure that no critter(s) are inhabiting the 
suspect area as well as identifying possible entry points.  Upon servicing the 
critter(s)’ removal, the homeowner shall contact MHP for any necessary 
maintenance repairs of noted external entry locations. 

    
 


